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	Department of Children’s Services

Travel Assistance Service
1st Floor, Margaret McMillan Tower
Princes Way

Bradford

BD1 1NN

Tel: 
(01274) 439450
Email:
schooltravel@bradford.gov.uk

Date: 
04 May 2018 

	Town and Parish Council Clerks
	


Dear Colleague 
RE:  CONSULTATION ON PROPOSED POST 16 TRANSPORT POLICY STATEMENT


Bradford Council is consulting upon this year’s proposed Post 16 Transport Policy Statement. There are no changes to the post 16 policy but the statement has been reviewed and updated. A District wide Consultation is being carried out on the proposals as outlined in the attached documents. The Consultation begins immediately. The Consultation regarding the Post 16 Transport Policy Statement ends at noon on Wednesday 23rd May 2018. 
It is important to ensure that all interested parties are given the opportunity to express their views for consideration and to this end, I am writing to the Governors and Head Teachers of all schools with a 6th form and further education colleges across the District to inform them of the consultation and to request their assistance in bringing the consultation to the attention of parents of all children of 6th form age attending their school or college by circulating the consultation on our behalf. Also letters will be sent to Ward Councillors and other interested groups.  Anyone wishing to express a view or comment on the proposals should if able read the full consultation documents and complete the questionnaires available at https://www.bradford.gov.uk/consultations/current-consultations/consultation-and-engagement/ or write to me at the above address.

The Post 16 Transport Statement will be published on May 31st 2018 in line with Government guidance.
Yours sincerely 
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Paul Hart

Policy Development Officer (School Travel and Transport)
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